
VBS is free and open to both members and visitors.  
T-shirts will be available for $10. 

Volunteers are still needed.  
Please email rmacoy@briarwood.org if interested.

Register at briarwood.org/vbs.

June 5–9 • 9:00 a.m.–noon
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TITHE ENVELOPES
The church Accounting office is changing 
envelope providers. If you have never received 
envelopes and would like to, or if you have been 
receiving them and wish to continue, please 
complete the online form at the web address 
below. 

Our old envelope lists will be purged and 
only those who sign up will be sent the new 
envelopes. If you do not sign up, you will no 
longer receive envelopes. 

Use the QR code above or sign up at 
briarwood.org/tithe-envelopes.



For the current semester schedule, go to bts.education.

Take a seminary 
class this summer!

Classes
begin May 30.

See the summer schedule at briarwood.org/supersummer.

Church and school offices will be closed   
Monday, May 29 for the Memorial Day holiday.


